
Overview
Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority (VTA), in cooperation with the City of San Jose
and California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), proposes to construct improve-
ments in the vicinity of the Interstate 280 (I-280)/Winchester Boulevard Interchange. 

Objective
The purpose of the project is to:

• Relieve congestion and improve traffic operations on the freeways and local
roadways in the vicinity of the I-280/Winchester Boulevard

• Provide new access from northbound I-280 to Winchester Boulevard

• Improve bicycle, pedestrian, and transit accessibility and connectivity

Capital Cost/Project Funding
Project cost is to be determined and will depend on included improvements which are yet
to be defined. The project is partially funded.

This project will be funded by a combination of VTA 2016 Measure B and local funds.

Project Schedule
Alternatives Analysis and Preliminary Engineering: 	 2016 - 2017 completed

Environmental Approval*: 				    2017 - 2020

Design Completion*: 					     2020 - 2022

Project Construction*: 					     2022 - 2025

* Funding for these phases of the project has not yet been identified.
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How to Reach Us
For more information on this project, please contact VTA’s Community Outreach Department 		
at (408) 321-7575, TTY (408) 321-2330. You may also visit us on the web at 			 
www.vta.org/winchesterimprovements, or e-mail us at community.outreach@vta.org. 
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